
Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2023-M-205 

Subject: OPP 2024 Annual Billing Statement 

Agenda Date: November 9, 2023 

Attachments: OPP Correspondence & Billing Summary 

RECOMMENDATION 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive correspondence from the Ontario Provincial Police regarding 
the 2024 Annual Billing Statement. 

AND FURTHER THAT Council refer the matter to the Temagami Police Services Board for review and 
comment. 

INFORMATION 

Please see the attached correspondence from the Ontario Provincial Police regarding the 2024 Annual 
Billing Statement.  

Respectfully Submitted 
Sabrina Pandolfo 


